GRADUATE COUNCIL RESTRUCTURING:

Council of Deans Minutes of the Meeting of October 7, 1998

2. The Council discussed the proposal for the restructuring of the Graduate Council (Appendix B). The Council approved of the basic structure, especially the reporting of the Graduate Council to the Faculty Senate. There were some concerns regarding the size of the proposed Council: it may be too large and unwieldy. Also, if the Council is going to parallel other academic committees reporting to the Senate, then it does not need to include the President in its membership.

The next step involves going to Professor Bruce Berner so that this proposal can be reviewed and acted upon by the Faculty Senate.